MIGNONE
ASSOCIATES
ARCHITECTS

March 26, 2003

Mr. Ray McQuilian

Corporate Electrical Tech. Inc.
2719 Grand Avenue
Bellmore, New York 11710

Re: Western Suffolk BOCES
Career Center
Alterations and Addition

Phase Il
MAA 0103

Dear Ray,

| wanted to thank you and compliment your firm for a job well done. Your staff was very knowledgeable and very
cooperative throughout the construction process. You, your project manager and field foreman were a pleasure to
work with.

| have been in construction for almost forty years and find it refreshing to come across a contractor who is as
professional as you are.

| look forward to working with you and Corporate Electric in the near future.

Very truly yours,
Mignone Associates Architects, P.C.
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Ira Bernson
President
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